To All Parents

Many of you may already know of us. We provide wraparound care to children who attend Brough
Primary School.

We are based within the school with access being through the gym, opposite the school canteen.

This notice is to let all parents know that we will be opening for the first five weeks of the summer
school holidays. Starting Monday 22nd July through to Friday 23rd August, we will be open every
weekday from 7.30am until 5.55pm. This service is available to all children within the area that are
aged 4-11.

We provide a breakfast (if your child attends prior to 8.30am). We ask that they bring a packed lunch
(if with us between 12-1) and a light tea is provided by us (if in attendance between 4-4.30pm)

Our charge is £27.50 for a full day or £17.50 for any 5 hours within that day (agreed with the
manager beforehand). There are discount available for siblings attending at the same time. There is
no administration fee payable for children attending the holiday club. Please note this fee would
become payable if term time bookings were made.

Please check our website for further details about us along with a booking form. Please also check
out our Facebook page on a regular basis to see what activities will be taking place during the holiday
club.

We look forward to welcoming children that have attended previously and also to introducing
newcomers to the Club.

If there is any other information that you need please contact Zoe (Manager) by email
brougheagles@hotmail.co.uk or come and say hello at the Club after school leaving time.
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